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\ First Name Last Name \ p Support \ Oppose \CDncarnsd Total PC Address \ Phone Number Ward Email Address Date
1 2 0 3
Patricia Price-Edwards 1 None Provided patriciapriceedwards@gmail.com  Oct 18, 2022 at 4:30 PM
Mary Edwards 1 None Provided kennethkdean123@gmail.com Oct 18, 2022 at 4:30 PM
Patricia A. Lynch Deep Roots 1 None Provided patricia@nvlawyers.com Oct. 23, 2022 at 12:15
Harvest AM
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RtNU Public Comment <publiccomment@reno.gov>

Fwd: Argument against Marijuana Lounges
2 messages

Michelle Fournier <fournierm@reno.gov> Tue, Oct 18, 2022 at 4:30 PM
To: Public Comment <publiccomment@reno.gov>

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Mary Edwards <kennethkdean123@gmail.com>

Date: Sun, Oct 9, 2022 at 4:33 PM

Subject: Argument against Marijuana Lounges

To: <duerrn@reno.gov>, <brekhusj@reno.gov>, <delgadoo@reno.gov>,
<weberb@reno.gov>, <taylork@reno.gov>, <mayor@reno.gov>,
<RenoPlanningCommission@reno.gov>, <reesed@reno.gov>

Attn: Reno City Council Members
Concerning Marijuana Lounges
Hello,

My name Mary Edwards

I'm writing to you to express my concerns concerning marijuana lounges
here in Reno, NV. and the surrounding whole of Washoe County.

| have a very real concern about this subject.

In our current times, fentanyl is being laced into everything, yes including
marijuana/cannabis.



How do you plan to guarantee the purity of what is being used in these
lounges?

According to the latest report released by The American Addiction
Centers states:

Marijuana can be laced with other psychoactive drugs to produce varied
psychoactive effects. Some of these other drugs may include:

Lead or other heavy metals
Glass

Fungus and bacteria
PCP

Heroin

Embalming fluid
Laundry detergent
LSD
Methamphetamine
Ketamine

Cocaine

& Yes Fentanyl

People say that marijuana is a gateway drug to more illicit drugs, but
researchers or divided on this theory.

To those who have had experience with such a scenario, it is true. |
myself have personal experience in this situation where this is exactly
what happened.



My boyfriend of 26 years was addicted to marijuana, | and my family was
able to get him away from it.

What if one puff is enough to kill a person?

Dangerous 2nd hand exposer, If you can’t smoke a cigarette safely, how
are you planning to contain marijuana fumes.

How do you protect our children & neighborhood from exposer & DUI
activity in surrounding areas? One person’s life ending due to another
leaving these lounges still high and unaware is unacceptable.

Who is going to be held liable for any deaths arising to due to these
DUI's?

How can the purity of the marijuana used in these lounges be
guaranteed due to the current rise of laced marijuana?

What is to stop these lounges from lacing their product with more
dangerous compounds?

The increase of DUl around these lounges with required more police
patrols, leading to more expenses

Are these locations going to be required to always have medical
personnel on-site in the case of an overdose?

What if one puff is enough to kill your child at the end of the night, are
you willing to risk a child’s life?

Science has proven that it takes a full 24 hrs to metabolize the effects of
marijuana out of your system. Meaning the person smoking this stays
high for 1 full day. The marijuana stays in your hair, blood, and skin for up
to 90 days.

Where are you planning to allow these lounges to operate? My concern
is these lounges should not be anywhere near a residential area.

Adding to that concern is for this example: This lounge is set an area 1 hr
outside city limits, the person visiting it doesn't stay long enough for the



effects of the marijuana to reduce enough to be able drive coherently
enough to drive safely.
He is endangering the public.

What we don't want this to happen here.

The problem is that we will be in the same situation as San Bernardino.
Needles, urine, and fecal matter around our city on the sidewalks and
parks.

https://graphics.latimes.com/san-bernardino/

These lounges will not reduce the crimes of illegal cannabis farms, it will
increase it.

| hope this argument Against Marijuana Lounges is taken seriously.

These lounges will not be a benefit to our community. They will, instead
be our down fall.

Michelle Fournier <fournierm@reno.gov> Tue, Oct 18, 2022 at 4:30 PM
To: Public Comment <publiccomment@reno.gov>, Lance Ferrato
<ferratol@reno.gov>, Angela Fuss <fussa@reno.gov>

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Allen Price <allenprice1825@gmail.com>

Date: Sun, Oct 9, 2022 at 7:16 PM

Subject: Argument against Marijuana Lounges

To:

Cc: <duerrn@reno.gov>, <brekhusj@reno.gov>, <delgadoo@reno.gov>,
<weberb@reno.gov>, <taylork@reno.gov>, <mayor@reno.gov>,
<RenoPlanningCommission@reno.gov>, <reesed@reno.gov>

Attn: Reno City Council Members

Concerning Marijuana Lounges



Hello,

My name Cecil Price

I'm writing to you to express my concerns concerning marijuana
lounges here in Reno, NV. and the surrounding whole of Washoe
County.

| have a very real concerns about this subject.

In our current times, fentanyl is being laced into everything, yes
including marijuana/cannabis.

How do you plan to guarantee the purity of what is being used in these
lounges?

According to the latest report released by The American Addiction
Centers states:

Marijuana can be laced with other psychoactive drugs to produce
varied psychoactive effects. Some of these other drugs may include:

Lead or other heavy metals
Glass

Fungus and bacteria

PCP

Heroin

Embalming fluid

Laundry detergent

LSD

Methamphetamine



Ketamine
Cocaine
& Yes Fentanyl

People say that marijuana is a gateway drug to more illicit drugs, but
researchers or divided on this theory.

What if one puff is enough to kill a person?

Dangerous 2nd hand exposer, If you can’'t smoke a cigarette safely,
how are you planning to contain marijuana fumes.

How do you protect our children & neighborhood from exposer & DUI
activity in surrounding areas? One person’s life ending due to another
leaving these lounges still high and unaware is unacceptable.

Who is going to be held liable for any deaths arising to due to these
DUI's?

How could you regulate these like let's say a bar? In my opinion you
can't.
[Quoted text hidden]
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KEL\U Public Comment <publiccomment@reno.gov>

Public Comment on Agenda ltem F.2--Title 18 Text
Amendments, 10/26/22

1 message

Patricia Lynch <patricia@nvlawyers.com>  Sun, Oct 23, 2022 at 12:15 AM
To: "weberb@reno.gov" <weberb@reno.gov>, "publiccomment@reno.gov"
<publiccomment@reno.gov>

Cc: Keith Capurro <keith@deeprootsharvest.com>, Ryan Breeden
<ryan@deeprootsharvest.com>, Rich Williamson <rich@nvlawyers.com>

Dear Council Member Weber,

Attached please find a letter | am forwarding to you on behalf of
my client, Deep Roots Harvest, which was submitted in support of this
ordinance at the first reading on October 12, 2022. My client is hopeful
that you will continue to support this ordinance particularly as it reinstates
the 2500 feet restriction between cannabis dispensaries. Please do not
hesitate to contact me or my client if you have any questions regarding
their support of this agenda item. Thank you for your consideration in
this regard.

Sincerely,

Patricia A. Lynch

Patricia A Lynch, Esq.



Nevada Bar No. 1388

Robertson, Johnson, Miller & Williamson
50 West Liberty Street, Suite 600
Reno, Nevada 89501

Telephone: (775) 329-5600

Facsimile: (775) 348-8300

Email: patricia@nvlawyers.com

Please visit our Website at: www.nvlawyers.com

IMPORTANT NOTICE:

PERSONAL AND CONFIDENTIAL. This message originates from the law firm of

Robertson, Johnson, Miller & Williamson. This message and any file(s) or attachment(s)
transmitted with it are confidential, intended only for the named recipient, and may contain
information that is a trade secret, proprietary, protected by the attorney work-product doctrine,
subject to the attorney-client privilege, or is otherwise protected against unauthorized use or
disclosure. This message and any file(s) or attachment(s) transmitted with it are transmitted based
on a reasonable expectation of privacy consistent with ABA Formal Opinion No. 99-413. Any
disclosure, distribution, copying, or use of this information by anyone other than the intended
recipient, regardless of address or routing, is strictly prohibited. If you receive this message in
error, please advise the sender by immediate reply and completely delete the original message
(which includes your deleted items folder). Personal messages express only the view of the sender
and are not attributable to Robertson, Johnson, Miller & Williamson. We advise you that any tax
advice contained in this communication (including any attachments) is not intended to be used,
and cannot be used, for purposes of (i) avoiding penalties imposed under the United States Internal
Revenue Code or (ii) promoting, marketing or recommending to another person any tax-related
matter addressed herein. TRANSMISSION OF THIS INFORMATION IS NOT
INTENDED TO CREATE, AND RECEIPT DOES NOT CONSTITUTE, AN
ATTORNEY-CLIENT RELATIONSHIP.



ﬂ Reno 2500 ft Spacing - Weber.pdf
1405K
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NEVADA'S CANNABIS COMPANY

195 WILLIS CARRIER CANYON
MESQUITE, NV 89034

October 7, 2022

Via Electronic Mail
Honorable Bonnie Weber
weberb@reno.gov

public comment @reno.gov

Re:  Restoring Spacing Requirements for Cannabis Establishments
Dear Councilmember Weber,

We are contacting you as one of the licensed cannabis dispensaries in the City of Reno to
provide our comments on the consideration of agenda item which addresses the locational
requirements for cannabis uses in Title 18 of the Reno Municipal Code. Deep Roots Harvest is
in favor restoring the 2500 feet spacing requirement between cannabis establishments and is
pleased that the Reno City Planning Commission and the City’s professional planning staff
recommend a restoration of that spacing requirement.

It appears that the removal of the spacing requirement may have been an oversight as it was
recommended by outside consultants in an effort to streamline the code in the zoning code
rewrite and have it mirror the spacing requirements currently in state law. However, the City of
Reno looked at this issue when it originally adopted the spacing requirement and had its reasons
for adopting such a requirement which are still valid today. The City was concerned about an
overconcentration of cannabis establishments in one area, most notably, the Downtown area, and
the potential negative effects of allowing an overconcentration of such establishments. Those
concerns of creating a vibrant mix of uses in the Downtown area still have merit as the City
expands its downtown to reach out to the University and provide more than nighttime and
entertainment uses in the core of the City. Likewise, it is a legitimate goal to prevent an
overconcentration of such establishments in any part of the City.



Reno City Council
Public Comment
October 7, 2022
Page 2

We were pleased to hear positive comments about restoring the 2500 feet spacing requirement
during the City Council’s recent meeting discussing cannabis lounges, pickup and drive-
throughs, and expanded hours for dispensaries. It appears that Council remains aware of the
reasons for the adoption of the 2500 feet spacing requirement in the first place and the desire to
prevent an overconcentration of cannabis establishments in any part of the City.

Lastly, when all of the currently licensed cannabis dispensaries applied for their business
licenses, they had to adhere to the 2,500 feet spacing requirement between cannabis
establishments. It is a basic fairness issue to have all cannabis establishments meet the same
criteria that has been applied to the existing licensees.

Thank you for considering our comments and please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any
questions regarding this matter.

Respectfully,

Keith Capurro
Chief Executive Officer
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RtNU Public Comment <publiccomment@reno.gov>

Fwd: Argument against Marijuana Lounges
1 message

Michelle Fournier <fournierm@reno.gov> Tue, Oct 18, 2022 at 4:30 PM
To: Public Comment <publiccomment@reno.gov>

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Patricia Price-Edwards <patriciapriceedwards@gmail.com>
Date: Sun, Oct 9, 2022 at 3:25 PM

Subject: Argument against Marijuana Lounges

To: <mayor@reno.gov>, <RenoPlanningCommission@reno.gov>,
<reesed@reno.gov>, <duerrn@reno.gov>, <brekhusj@reno.gov>,
<delgadoo@reno.gov>, <weberb@reno.gov>, <taylork@reno.gov>

Attn: Reno City Council Members
Concerning Marijuana Lounges
Hello,

My name Patricia Price-Edwards

I'm writing to you to express my concerns concerning marijuana lounges
here in Reno, NV. and the surrounding whole of Washo County.

| have a very real concern about this subject.

In our current times, fentanyl is being laced into everything, yes including
marijuana/cannabis.



How do you plan to guarantee the purity of what is being used in these
lounges?

According to the latest report released by The America Addiction Centers
states:

Marijuana can be laced with other psychoactive drugs to produce varied
psychoactive effects. Some of these other drugs may include:

Lead or other heavy metals
Glass

Fungus and bacteria
PCP

Heroin

Embalming fluid
Laundry detergent
LSD
Methamphetamine
Ketamine

Cocaine

& Yes Fentanyl

People say that marijuana is a gateway drug to more illicit drugs, but
researchers or divided on this theory.

To those who have had experience with such a scenario, it is true. | myself
have personal experience in this situation where this is exactly what
happened.



A former family was addicted to marijuana and then progressed up to
Acid. He then attempted to do something so disgusting that | filed for a
divorce and left him within a week after.

What if one puff is enough to kill a person?

Dangerous 2nd hand exposer, If you can’t smoke a cigarette safely, how
are you planning to contain marijuana fumes.

How do you protect our children & neighborhood from exposer & DUI
activity in surrounding areas? One person’s life ending due to another
leaving these lounges still high and unaware is unacceptable.

Who is going to be held liable for any deaths arising to due to these
DUI's?

How can the purity of the marijuana used in these lounges be guaranteed
due to the current rise of laced marijuana?

What is to stop these lounges from lacing their product with more
dangerous compounds?

The increase of DUI around these lounges with required more police
patrols, leading to more expenses

Are these locations going to be required to always have medical personnel
on-site in the case of an overdose?

What if one puff is enough to kill your child at the end of the night, are you
willing to risk a child’s life?

Science has proven that it takes a full 24 hrs to metabolize the effects of
marijuana out of your system. Meaning the person smoking this stays high
for 1 full day. The marijuana stays in your hair, blood, and skin for up to 90
days.

Where are you planning to allow these lounges to operate? My concern is
these lounges should not be anywhere near a residential area.



Adding to that concern is for this example: This lounge is set an area 1 hr
outside city limits, the person visiting it doesn't stay long enough for the
effects of the marijuana to reduce enough to be able drive coherently
enough to drive safely.

He the is endangering the public.

| hope this argument Against Marijuana Lounges is taken seriously.

These lounges will not be a benefit to our community. They will, instead be
our down fall
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